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ROCKWOOD 
HOME HARDWARE

We would like to thank all of our loyal 
customers for their business in 2008 and wish you all 

a Happy Healthy Year in 2009.

We will be starting our renovations in the New Year 
so our product availability can match our customer service, 

which is our top priority.
We apologize for any inconvenience there might be, or mess, 

however, in the end when it’s all done, we will be able to service 
you better then ever, and that’s hard to believe!

In appreciation for your co-operation, we will be running an 
in store clearout to make room for the renovation.

All remaining Christmas stock will be   50% OFF
All electrical appliances will be    25% OFF
All toys, games and puzzles     25% OFF
A selected amount of overstocked   
and discontinued items at a discount up to  75% OFF

For our wood pellet customers, we will 
look forward to a warmer  New Year with our next trailer 

arriving Jan. 5, 2009

BEST WISHES FROM ALL THE GANG AT 
ROCKWOOD HOME HARDWARE

273 Alma St.
519-856-9551


